
DCMO-BOCES Seeks Quality Candidates
NORWICH—Job seekers in greater Chenango will soon have an opportunity 

to meet directly with one of the area’s largest employers looking to fill a variety
of local positions. DCMO BOCES will host an exclusive job fair with the goal of 
matching long-term candidates with positions based on experience, education, 
and qualifications.

Newly established programming for students has created a new need for 
certified professional staff - teachers, teaching assistants, and either a licensed 
school counselor, or a school psychologist, or a school social worker. In addition, 
BOCES has many entry-level support staff positions available, including custodial 
workers, cooks, clerical staff. All BOCES positions offer employees good pay; 
great benefits, including health insurance, participation in the state retirement 
system, and paid days off.  

“We understand the competitive nature of the current labor market and are 
excited to be able to showcase the opportunities that are available at DCMO-
BOCES. This hiring event will allow prospective employees to learn more about 
positions available at the BOCES and to share how their experiences fit with our 
needs. This is an excellent opportunity for interested people to join a team to 
work with children and help mold our future,” said District Superintendent 
Perry Dewey.

DCMO BOCES is required to follow state-mandated protocols for public 
schools regarding COVID-19.   Masks are required to be worn at all times in our 
buildings. Employees must either be vaccinated or be willing to test weekly for 
COVID.

Those interested in joining the team at DCMO should bring along a resume and 
be prepared for an initial screening interview.  Applicants are invited to peruse job 
postings and encouraged to download and complete employment applications 
ahead of the event by visiting dcmoboces.com/EmploymentOpportunities. 2

DCMO BOCES Job Fair
Tuesday, January 18, 2022

10 am - noon and 4 - 6 pm
Located at DCMO Support Services Center

142 Whaupaunaucau Road, County Road 32 
North Norwich (behind the main campus building)


